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	6
	DATE:
	March 10, 2009

	PROPOSED NO.:
	2009-0102
	PREPARED BY:
	Rick Bautista


SUBJECT

Proposed Motion 2009-0102 would confirm the executive’s appointment of Sylvia Bushnell to the Washington State Boundary Review Board for King County.

BACKGROUND

The Boundary Review Board guides and controls the growth of cities and special districts through the review and approval of annexations, incorporations, mergers, consolidations, or extensions of service beyond corporate boundaries, as mandated by state law.

The King County Boundary Review Board consists of eleven members. Three members are appointed by the Governor, three are appointed by King County Executive (with Council confirmation), three are appointed by the mayors in King County, and two are appointed from nominations submitted by special purpose districts (fire, water, and sewer districts). 
The Boundary Review Board members may not be associated with other King County jurisdictions at the time they are serving on the Board, but there are frequently former city mayors and district officials serving on the Board. 
BOUNDARY REVIEW BOARD CANDIDATE:

Ms. Bushnell lives in West Hill/Skyway area of King County (District 5) and is involved in local community matters, having served several years as the Vice-chair of the West Hill Unincorporated Area Council.
Ms. Bushnell is currently retired with previous employment with the King County Elections Office as a lead trainer for poll workers, and with Qwest in various management or director positions relating to technical or customer support.

Ms. Bushnell graduated from Garfield High School in 1965 and attended the University of Washington (1965-1970).  
Ms. Bushnell’s appointment is for a 4-year term, set to expire on January 31, 2013.

ATTACHMENTS:

1.  Proposed Motion 2008-0102 with attachment
2.  Executive transmittal letter, dated January 30, 2009
Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only.
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